Planning Department

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Permanent Secretary, PC & W

FROM:
Director of Planning (Acting)

DATE:
19th February 2001



OUR REF:    

SUBJECT: 
Report on Inventory of Public Accesses Along Seven-Mile Beach
I am pleased to enclose, under cover of this memo, the above-referenced document.  This report is the result of an inventory of public accesses along Seven Mile Beach, conducted primarily by our summer interns last year.  Using the results of this inventory, the Department has written to the landowners whose rights-of-way were obstructed requesting that they take action to clear the observed obstructions.  Some of these obstructions have been cleared, and we are presently undertaking to conduct a follow-up inventory to monitor the status of the obstructed rights-of-way.

Should you require additional information or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

_______________________________

Kenneth Ebanks

Encl.


